
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Work Hard, Be Kind, Achieve! 

SURFLEET PRIMARY SCHOOL 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

Week Ending – 8th December 2023 
 

“Peace begins with a smile.” —Mother Teresa 
  
Being part of a calm and peaceful community is very important to us which is why one of our 
school priorities is to recognise how we can be a valued member of our community. At this 
special time of year, it is easy to focus on what we think are the important things and lose 
track of what is really important – Be Kind. Work Hard. Achieve - always! 
  
As we move fully into December, work continues in earnest to get ready for those magical 
parts of the school year: nativity, Christingle service, Christmas lunch and…the end of term 
(the most magical day?). In the meantime, we were so lucky to have just held our Christmas 
Fair.  
 
 A huge thank you must go to the PTFA who pulled out all of the stops to provide an 
enjoyable evening that was attended by over half of our families. Thanks so much to all of 
you who were able to attend!  
 
A number of fun activities were on offer and we were treated to the choir singing to open 
the fair. It was particularly pleasing to see the jolly man himself in attendance and some 
children were fortunate enough to get an early visit in before his very long trip!  
  
  
  

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 School Child Protection & Safeguarding Policy Sept 2023 
 

Should you ever want to see a copy of our school’s safeguarding and child protection policy, it is 

available to view on the school’s website. 

 

• Tues 12th & Weds 13th Dec – Willow Nativity Performances 

• Fri 15th Dec – Christingle Service at the St Laurence’s Church: Friday December 
15th at 1:30pm – All parents and wider community welcome. 

• Mon 18th Dec – Christmas School Lunch 

• Mon 18th Dec – Christmas Jumper Day 
 

Please Note 
 

• Mon 18th Dec & Weds 20th Dec – No After School Clubs 
 

 

Aren’t our PTFA amazing for securing such an important visitor at his busiest time of the year?  
 
A special thank you must also go out to the Spalding Lions for being the ‘go between’! 
  
  

 


